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idhSecretary of the Commission
. . b

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Washington, D.C. 20555 b,3 0

e
ATTN: Docketing and Service Eranch

RE: Inclusion of Veterinarians amng those
authorized to use by-product materials
under general license.

Dear Sir:

As you indicated, veterinarians receive t 'ining in radiology and
radiobiology at least equivalent to that of physicians and shculd therefore
be considered equally in this regard.

There is one aspect of the proposed new wordir.g which I do not
understand. In 31.11 (a) and in (d) (2) the proposed wording reads
...to any physician, veterinarian in the practice of veterinary medicine...
This seems to approve any physician regardless cf his professional activity
whereas veteriarians not in the practice of veterinary medicine would not
come under this provision. I can see no reason for this discrimination.
Presumably physicians in a strictly research or r.on-practice position would
be treated differently from veterinarians in a similar position.

I hope this discrimination was not intended and that the wording can
be changed so that the two professional groups will be treated equally.

Sincerely ycurs,

.
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D. E. Jager. .V.M., Ph.D.;,;,,y" ,
-<: ty : _f Professtn or ulinical Pathology
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